CONTINUOUS MORTALITY INVESTIGATION BUREAU
INSTITUTE ©OF ACTUARIES * FACULTY OFE ACTUARIES

Dr. Natalia S.Gavrilova
Center on Aging
NORC/University of Chicago
1155 East 60th Street
Chicago, 1L 60637

USA

ASM/MW

. August 29, 2003

Dear Dr. Gavrilova,

This letter is an official invitation for you to take part in the seminar "Projecting Future
Mortality", organised by the Continuous Mortality Investigation Bureau and the
Government Actuary's Department, being held in Edinburgh on 5-7 October 2003, and
give an invited lecture together with your scientific collaborator, Dr. Leonid Gavrilov.

The travel expenses associated with your business trip (including airfare, as well as
accommodation and meal expenses) will be covered by the Organizing Committee.

I do hope you will be able to contribute to this seminar. Please feel free to call me with
any questions on +44 (0)131 451 3209, or email me at A.S.Macdonald@ma.hw.ac.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Angus Macdonald
Chair, Mortality Sub-Committee, CMIB

Cheapside House, 138 Cheapside, London EC2V 6BW
Tel: 020 7776 3820 Fax: 020 7776 3810



